From: Jo Eames < Jo. Eames @broads-authority.gov.uk > On Behalf Of Cally Smith

Sent: 13 January 2021 11:52

To: A47 Blofield to North Burlingham

<A47BlofieldtoNorthBurlingham@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> **Subject:** TR010040 - A47 Blofield to North Burlingham Scheme

Dear Dee Allen

Following on from your letter dated 31 December 2020 the Broads Authority is of the opinion that the consultation has been adequate.

Kind regards

Planning Services

Broads Authority Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich NR1 1RY

Please note that the Planning Department are mostly working from home. We encourage you to use email for correspondence at this time as this will enable your enquiry to be dealt with more quickly.







broads-authority.gov.uk visitthebroads.co.uk watermillsandmarshes.org.uk northsearegion.eu/canape

If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender. This email may contain confidential information and may be legally privileged or prohibited from disclosure and unauthorised use. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or rely on it.